
Greetings from your Station Department Team
We wanted to take this time to provide you with an 

update on what’s going on.
Contract: Our Contract is still underway. Manage-

ment is asking for some ridiculous demands. 
MTA Consolidation: As you know, the Chief Station 

Officer, Rachelle Glazier, has left the NYCT. The MTA 
has a provision in the Congestion Pricing Law that gave 
the MTA two months, which expired on June 28, 2019 
to review and change the way they do business.  We are 
all waiting for the report to see its impact on every de-
partment.

Labor Relations: Our Labor Relations team, led by 
Division Chairman, Robert Kelley, has trained and de-
veloped many successful techniques to get you back to 
work swiftly while your case is pending. Ms. Nicolette 
Browne, Mr. Terry Steptoe, Ms. Yolanda Haynes, Mr. 
Anthony Atria and Mr. Saim Montakim are also some 
of the labor specialists to serve your needs. Be mindful, 
we have your best interests at heart and believe in com-
plete honesty with every part of your cases.

General Information: While we continue to show a 
strong field  presence, we have made great strides in get-
ting things repaired and responding to your issues. We 
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are showing management that we are willing to fight! 
Attending meetings is very crucial during the next three 
months. We are not waiting for technology to overtake 
our jobs! We are in the process of developing work du-
ties to compete with the three-year full phase in of the 
OMNY system.

 Vice President’s Footnote:  It is great seeing many 
of you out on the road. Please be patient while I try and 
get to see many of you who helped and supported us 
during the election. I take great pride in servicing your 
needs honorably.

 Log on to the TWU Local 100 website at www.
twulocal100.org and click on Station Department for 
information. Look out for our next newsletter coming 
soon…. 	

Thank you — Stations Team


